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Issue 13  Weekly Information Bulletin      Date: Friday 8 December 2023 

Catholic Life - This year we are focusing on ‘Year of Live Simply’.  
Termly Theme: The Common Good - Live in Solidarity 

Termly SJW Values – Compassionate and Loving 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint John Wall Catholic School 

A Catholic School For All 

Mission Statement 

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear  

and respond to what God calls them to be’ 

This week in Afternoon Prayer… “We learned about St. 

Nicholas and the Polish holiday of Mikolajki. This is when St. 

Nicholas visits children and brings them gifts or sweets. It's 

good to find out about other people's traditions as it helps us 

to live in solidarity with one another. We also prayed the 

Lord's prayer and heard about the Year of Prayer that started 

this week.” 

By Aaphryl Pereira 9TOW and Maria Tibuleac 9MAN 

 

 

This week in our Weekly Worship… “We learned about 

reconciliation. The Gospel story told us to stay alert, because 

you don't know when God will come back to judge us. We 

were asked to think about ourselves through God's eyes, and 

then we prayed together to ask God for forgiveness. 

Forgiving others helps us to live in solidarity with one 

another and to be peaceful. 

By Veer Kaura 9GRE 

 

 

"Mass was very inspiring. We learnt about the importance of 
stain glass windows and the hymns that are used during 
Mass". 
 
By Hero Dania 8ESM 
 

 

 

 
 

• Christmas Show – Cinderella (please purchase tickets) 
Monday 18 December 2023 & Tuesday 19 December 2023 
5pm to 7pm 
 
 

• Christmas/ Jolly Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner 
Tuesday 19 December 2023 
 

 

• INSET DAY – School Closed to all Pupils 
Friday 22 December 2023 
 
 

• Christmas Holidays 
Monday 25 December 2023 to Friday 5 January 2024 

• INSET Day – School closed to all Pupils 

Monday 8 January 2024 

Dates to Note 

Titan All-Star 

We are delighted to announce that Ajai Harrison-Durell from 
Saint John Wall Catholic School is November’s Titan All-Star! 
 
Ajai was nominated for being a friend to all, happy to help out 
and look after those who may be struggling, and for all he has 
achieved so far this year. 
 
Ajai will receive a £10 Amazon voucher and a certificate of 
achievement.  Well done Ajai! 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Oxhill Road 

Handsworth 

Birmingham 

B21 8HH 

0121 554 1825 enquiry@sjw.bham.sch.uk 

www.sjw.bham.sch.uk 

  

The MAD Museum 

Ms Forbes was delighted to receive the following message 
from MAD Museum staff, after Year 7 visited 
during November as part of the values @ day trip. 
 
I just wanted to drop a quick note to say a big thanks for 
bringing your pupils to The MAD Museum last month. 
  
Your pupils were very well-behaved and eager to learn and it 
was good to see all the teachers getting involved with the 
worksheets too! Their enthusiasm adds so much to the whole 
experience. 
  
We look forward to hosting your school again in the future 
and continuing to make art and design exciting for these 
young minds. 
  
Thanks again for choosing The MAD Museum! 
 

Visit to St Mary’s Coffee Club 

Pupils have had a busy morning assisting with coffee and tea 
which is very useful for conversational skills. Pupils also 
supported some guests with their bingo cards. One lady had 
forgotten her hearing aids so was very grateful of the help. 
Pupils also took part in a Christmas poetry reading and 
should be very proud of how well they read with such a short 
time to prepare. Next week is a visit from the Music Man 
along with Christmas cake and mince pies. 
 
By Mrs Clayton 
 

Proposed Vodafone 

telecommunications installation 

Dear Parents and Carers, I have attached at the back of this 
newsletter some planning consultation information from 
Cornerstone about a proposed telecommunications mast. 
Contact details are at the end of the letter if you have any 
queries.  

By Miss Marston 

 

 

 

 

 

Image of pupil deleted. 
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